
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

Night Meeting 

May 24, 2007 
 

Phyl called the meeting to order. Ted moved to approve the minutes of the April night 

meeting as published, Queen seconded the motion and the April minutes were approved 

unanimously. Phyl congratulated those with May birthdays.  

 

Committee Reports: 
 

Treasurer — Irene gave our current balance as $3,442.89. 

Membership — Joyce Trew: There are 18 members and two visitors present. Next 

month’s fat quarter lottery will be yellow. This month’s black and whites were won by 

Debbie Hirschman. Door prizes were given out. 
Hospitality — Debbie Hirschman: Thanks to those who provided refreshments. If you 

sign up for refreshments and something comes up that you can’t make it, please 

contact someone to take your place. Robin: We will order from Chick-fil-A for the June 

day meeting picnic. 

Programs — Robin: Tonight’s meeting will be a program on kaleidoscope quilts by Holly 

Anderson. The June day meeting will be a picnic at Hunter’s Park with a program on 
sun printing by Denise. The June night meeting will be our quilt camp. 

Ways and Means — Linda Johnston: Tote bags should be available by the day meeting. 

She has requested batting from the Warm Company to be used for community service 

quilts. She has also completed the paperwork to request a grant from Wal-Mart. Pat 

Oliver: Tonight’s raffle will be Perfect Quilt Spaces. A Fresh Look at Seasonal Quilts will 
be raffled at the June day meeting. We have pins and cookbooks and the scrap basket 

is back by popular demand. Phyllis: Will we have a table at fall convention to sell items? 

Already reserved. She will take items to convention. She thanked guild for purchasing 

fat quarters. Guild receives 10% from those purchases as well as sales at her home. 

Librarian — Yvonne Smith: Will write a column for the newsletter re books in library. 

Diane Johnson: Pastor has approved a new cabinet for our library. 
Sunshine — Caryl had a setback. She had pneumonia, another infection and another 

surgery. She is at home now. Phyl’s uncle in Nebraska died. 

Beekeeper — Carolyn: June 21st bee will be a mystery trip with lunch out. Meet at Lee 

Road at 9:00 am. Let Carolyn know if you will be attending so she can make 

reservations for lunch. July bee will be at Kathy Eck’s home. Need hostesses for August 
and September. 

Community Service — Sandra Wilson: We have 65 walker totes already turned in. The 

deadline for the walker totes is the July night meeting. 

Show and Tell — Diane Johnson (scissors), Robin, Susan, Phyllis, Ann and Kimberly. 

 

After Show and Tell, the meeting was adjourned for the program. 
 

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Wilson for Joy Wegand 


